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Dear Sir 

I am concerned about the current inquiry into Crown lands as it is hard to ascertain where these 

lands lie.  When they are used for public pastimes such as bird watching or access to the beach and 

rivers, then my concern is that these lands remain open to public use. 

I am against the sale of Crown lands as they are then lost to the public and cannot be regained.  

When these lands are left as bush then I trust they are not leased to farmers or cleared for any 

reason.  Too much land is cleared with the resulting loss to native flora and fauna.  Particularly 

devastating is use by fracking for gas and clearing for coal mining. 

I trust that you will take my concerns into account while you are investigating Crown lands in NSW. 

Yours faithfully 

Felicity Crombach 
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